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Like you, we at Blair & Potts are feeling the impact of the coronavirus 
(Covid 19) on day to day life.  While striving to meet the needs of 
our clients, we remain mindful of the health of our employees and 
our responsibility to help contain any spread.  Therefore, effective 
immediately, many of us will be working remotely from home, but we 
will also maintain a small office presence.   What this means is that we 
will continue to work on your matters, but there may be some delays 
in responding to calls and e-mails.  Office visits may also need to be 
rescheduled.  

Relatedly, we anticipate that the IRS will announce an extension of the 
April 15th filing deadline, which may or may not also extend the payment 
deadline.  We will keep you posted on any such announcement.  In 
the meantime, we are proceeding as if the deadline for both filing and 
payment is April 15th  in which case we will evaluate on a case by case 
basis whether to request any extension.

Thank you for understanding and patience.  We wish you and your 
families good health in these uncertain times.

CORONAVIRUS ALERT

Arthur G. Potts, Jr.
agpotts@blairandpotts.com
 
Robert A. DeVellis
radevellis@blairandpotts.com

Rob Roy Buckingham, Jr.
rrbuckingham@blairandpotts.com

Courtney Stewart Dutt
cstewart@blairandpotts.com

Steven J. Georgiades
sjgeorgiades@blairandpotts.com

Mary E. Andrews
meandrews@blairandpotts.com

Four Stamford Plaza 
107 Elm Street
Stamford, Connecticut 06902
Telephone: 203-327-2333

mailto:agpotts%40blairandpotts.com%20?subject=
mailto:radevellis%40blairandpotts.com%20?subject=
mailto:rrbuckingham%40blairandpotts.com%20?subject=
mailto:cstewart%40blairandpotts.com%20?subject=
mailto:sjgeorgiades%40blairandpotts.com%20?subject=
mailto:meandrews%40blairandpotts.com?subject=

